
Atlanta Computer Society, Inc. 
P.O. Box 80694 
Atlanta, Ga. 30394 

(Generic) Vendor 
Attn: (Generic) Boss Person 
Any Street 
Any Town, Any State 
Any Zipcode 

'65 ff (461 t lo,2 
Dear Boss Person, 

The Atlanta Computer Society, Inc. will be hosting a COCOFEST at the 
Northlake Holiday Inn, in Atlanta, on September 30th and October 1st 1995 
Many vendors have already committed to be there and we are expecting many 
more to join us soon. As a vendor yourself, you know how publicity from 
an event like this can help you promote your products! 

Among the attractions at the COCOFEST will be several GRAND PRIZES 
which will be given away at the final drawing on Sunday afternoon. 
This drawing will be from a drum containing only admission ticket stubs. 

In addition to the above, we will also give away hourly prizes from a 
separate drum containing tickets which have been purchased inside of the 
COCOFEST area. These tickets will be kept entirely separate from the 
GRAND PRIZE tickets. The sale of hourly drawing tickets will be for the 
benefit of the Atlanta Computer Society, Inc., a non-profit educational 
corporation in the state of Georgia, and any monies collected from these 
ticket sales will be used to promote future COCOFESTS in Atlanta. 

To that end, and hopefully to satisfy both of our needs, we are asking 
you to contribute a gift or gifts to be used as hourly prizes. If you 
would like to donate an additional MAJOR PRIZE for the GRAND PRIZE 
drawing, please mark the MAJOR PRIZE block on the accompanying donation 
form. All prize donors will receive official recognition from the 
Atlanta Computer Society, Inc., in the form of a letter of receipt that 
will bear the Seal of Incorporation of our club. We will announce all 
winners, donors and prizes won, on the P.A. system in the vendors area. 

Please send all donations, together with your donation forms to: 

Atlanta Computer Society, Inc. 
Alan Dages, Prize Committee Chairman 
4894 Candlewood Lane 
Stone Mountain, Ga. 30088-1606 

Donations should be delivered to that address before September 22 in 
order that all prizes and their donors can be properly recognized at the 
Sixth Annual Atlanta COCOFEST. 

Thank you in advance for your support of the Atlanta COCOFEST and our 
efforts to promote this activity. 
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Alan R. Da 
Prize Committee Chairman 
1995 Atlanta COCOFEST 


